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Week 6, Term 2                                        Wednesday 1st June, 2016 

Principals Report 

 

Camp Out with Kids 

Wow what a success! Thank you to all the families who supported our first Camp 

Out with Kids. Your support was overwhelming. We had 13 families out of 17 

participate in the parent and child experience. All parents and kids participated in a 

variety of fun activities from parents versus the kids soccer match, to stories around 

the camp fire. The feedback from the camp was that it should be an annual event so 

look out for this program again in 2017. 

Zone Cross Country 

Well done to all of our cross country runners who represented our school at the 

Manning Zone carnival on Friday 6th of May. Our Results include: 

Lachlan Beattie – 26th in the 12 year boys 
Mitchell Jenkins – 49th in the 11 year boys 
Jesse Busuttil – 47th in the 11 year boys 
Caity Watkins – 46th in the 11 year girls 
Cooper Mills – 60th in the Junior Boys 
Sophie Watkins – 21st in the Junior Girls  
 
100 year Birthday Celebration 

Get your paver orders in parents and families. Only 5 weeks to go! 

School Photos  

School photos will be next Tuesday the 7th of June commencing at 9:00am. Please 

ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and that they arrive to school on 

time with their order forms and payment.  

Camp Money 

Please ensure you have started payments for school camp. If we haven’t received a 

deposit by the end of this term we will assume your child is no longer attending.  

Transporting Students  

If you will be transporting students you will need to provide the office with a copy of 

your driver’s license, current rego and greenslip for the car you will be using. 

 

 
Calendar Dates – Term 2 

Week 7 
 

Monday 6th June  
 P&C Meeting 1:00pm 

Tuesday 7th June 
School Photos 

Wednesday 8th June  
Small Schools Public 

Speaking 
Friday 10th June 

Soccer Gala Day 
 

Week 8  
 

Monday 13th June 
Queen’s Birthday  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
Thursday 16th June  

Greenpatch Seeds Visit 
 

Week 9 
  

Thursday 23rd June  
Athletics Carnival 

 
Week 10  

 
Last Week of Term 

- Return Paver Forms 
- Pay Camp Deposits 

 
EVERY WEEK 

 
Monday  
Library 

 
Wednesday  

Guitar and Singing 
 

Thursday 
Kitchen Garden Program 

11:30am – 1:00pm 
 

Friday  
Canteen 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pirate Ship Test day Charity Creek 

It was the windiest day of the year last Friday down 

at Charity Creek (the venue for the Pirate Ship 

test). All 15 of our students made a fantastic well 

thought designed pirate ship that had to make the 

specifications of being able to float, be made from 

recycled material, be propelled by wind, hold 200 

grams of weight, have a crow’s nest and a Jolly 

Roger flag. I am really proud of the amazing job the 

kids did. All the boats passed the floating, wind and 

weight tests and were good to go in the sailing and 

rapid races respectfully. Ayla Turner took out the 

sailing category with her super light recycled foam 

water craft that glided through the water. The 

Charity Creek race was a race of nutrition. The 

boats had to battle the strong winds and tough and 

rough rapid sections down to the bottom deep pool. 

Lachlan Beattie’s and Elizabeth Archinal’s were 

batted but not defeated and beat their counter parts 

ships down to the finish line. Special thanks to the 

amazing support of all the parents who brought 

their children, helped with the project and help 

make the day one to remember for the kids. Special 

mention and thanks to Bill Archinal, Nathan Jenkins 

and Jeremy Mills who braved the icy water 

conditions to ensure all the boats got a fair go and 

made it down the rapids. Not all the boats made it 

in one piece but it will be a memory etched in the 

children’s minds for a long time I think. Well done 

kids!  

P & C Meeting  

The next P&C Meeting will be held on Monday 6th 

of June next week. The meeting will commence at 

1:00pm. Please join us.  

Kitchen Garden Program   

We are always looking for helpers at the school. 

Thursday’s we have Cooking and Gardening 

classes from 11:30 till 1:00pm. Please join us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


